
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

      7  Decembre 2018 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                7th December 2108  

CHRISTMAS BINGO 

 

Come along to our Christmas Bingo on 

Wednesday 12th December at 3.00pm in the 

Junior Hall. Lots of prizes to be won! Thank 

you to all for the donations of selection 

boxes. 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
Tue 18 Dec   Nursery Sing-a-long 

Wed 19 Dec  Party Day  

                     (letter going out Monday) 

Thu  20 Dec  1C Class Assembly  

                     9.00 Infant Hall  

Thu  20 Dec  Break up for Christmas 1.15pm 

 

KS1 Christmas Show 
 

KS1 Christmas Show will be held on Thursday 

13th December 2018, at 1.45pm in the Junior 

Hall. Reminder, due to safeguarding reasons, 

the taking of photographs is not permitted 

during the performance. 

 

 
 

RECEPTION NATIVITY 

 

Well done to all our children in the Reception 

classes.  Their nativity show was fabulous!  

We are very proud of them! 

 

 

Lister Steps/Carnegie Library 

 
Did you know that Lister Steps are restoring 

the old Andrew Carnegie library on Lister 

Drive into a community hub for our area? With 

Heritage Lottery Funding, The Old Library will 

open in 2020 as a place for people to come 

together, learn & have fun, offering childcare 

facilities, a community café, meeting rooms, 

IT stations and a range of services, events & 

activities. Lister Steps are keen for local 

residents to get involved throughout the 

project and have various volunteering 

opportunities, including an upcoming local 

history research project. If you’d like more 

information, please visit the website below to 

see what’s going on and how you can get 

involved.                       

 

www.listerstepshub.co.uk 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          Flu Immunisation 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday   Christmas Bingo  

                       3.00pm Junior Hall 

 

Thursday      KS1 Christmas Show  

                        1.45pm Junior Hall  

 

 Friday         Dodgeball  3-4pm 
                           

                         Biscuit day – RD to bring  

                         Biscuits 

 

A donation of £100 has been 

given to the Christmas Pyjama 

Appeal 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    93.60% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      92.91% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    92.59% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     91.72% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     93.60% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97.86% 

 

Only 1 class  in green for last 

week. Well done again Sunflowers, 

your attendance is fantastic..keep 

it up! 

 

Overall Attendance 

94.04 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

Chocolate Donations 

 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a 

chocolate donation for our Christmas Bingo. 

As ever, your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Flu Immunisation 

 
Flu immunisations are taking place on Monday 

10th December for those children who 

returned the form. Please ring the school 

office if you require further information. 

 

Maths Challenge 

 
 

 

 
 

Christmas Dinner 

 
We all enjoyed our Christmas dinner on 

Thursday -  we would like to say a big thank 

you to our amazing dinner staff! 


